You Are Invited!

Ipperwash Community Design Plan

Open House
August 8, 2015

The community is invited to review the preliminary Ipperwash
Community Design Plan concepts in an open house format. There will
be opportunity to provide written comments regarding the design plan
concepts and future direction for the Draft Master Plan. On hand, there
will also be a review of the exercise results from the previous
community session. SKA will be available to answer any questions.

Your participation is important to the “preferred”
Ipperwash Community Design Plan.

(O 9:00au - 11:00am
/ﬁ\ Legacy Recreation Centre

16 Allen Street, Thedford

@ Ashley Farr
519-243-1400
afarr@lambtonshores.ca




